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April 8, 2021 
 

   Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. hosting   
Community Vaccination Event  

Fontana, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 
in partnership with San Bernardino County Department of Public Health, 
Veterans Partnering with Communities Inc. (VPWC), Fontana Kiwanis Club, 
the City of Fontana and the office of Assembly Majority Leader Eloise Gómez 
Reyes will host a Johnson & Johnson One-Dose Vaccine COVID-19 
Vaccination event on Saturday, April 10th from 10am to 2pm at the Fontana 
Community Senior Center located at 16710 Ceres Ave.  

By collaborating with VPWC, this event aims to encourage the Veteran 
population to come out and safely be vaccinated.  

 “It is my goal to ensure that vaccine distribution is accessible to all 
areas of my district. I am looking to partner with organizations like 
Veterans Partnering with Communities Inc. to create a safe 
environment for disenfranchised populations when being vaccinated 
in the comfort of their own communities.” – Supervisor Baca, Jr. 

This event is by registration only. To register for an appointment, visit 
www.calvax.org/reg/9610206513  or call the COVID-19 Hotline at (909) 387-
3911 Monday through Friday from 9am-5pm.  

For more information, please call our office at (909)387-4565. 

The Fifth District includes the cities of Colton, Fontana, Rialto, San 
Bernardino, and the unincorporated communities of Arrowhead Farms, 
Bloomington, Devore, El Rancho Verde, Little Third, Rosena Ranch, and 
Muscoy.   
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